
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Notice of the 2018/19 Draft Annual Report 
 
Notice is hereby given in terms of the Municipal Finance Management Act ( Act 56 of 2003) section 
127 (5) that the 2018/19 draft Annual Report of the Municipality and its Municipal Entity (GTEDA) 
has been noted by Council on the 30th January 2020.  
 
The Municipal Public Accounts Committee (MPAC) hereby request members of the public to make 
inputs, comments and questions on the contents of the draft annual report. The inputs can be 
forwarded to the MPAC on or before the 13th March 2020.  
 
The 2018/19 Draft Annual Report can be accessed through all Municipal Libraries, Thusong Centers 
and Tribal offices. Also the Draft Annual Report can be requested from the Municipality through the 
office of the Municipal Manager or be accessed on the Municipal Website 
 
The inputs must be directed to the email address: 
 
winnie.baloyi@tzaneen.gov.za 
morongwa.sekopane@tzaneen.gov.za 
 
 
Also the Public can contact: 
Winnie Baloyi at 015 307 8027 or  
Morongwa Sekopana at 015 307 8146 
 
Mr BS Matlala 
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